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Section 5 Request for Comments 

 
13. While the IAASB welcomes comments on  all matters addressed  in  this ED, the  

IAASB is specifically seeking comments on the following matters: 

1) Whether respondents believe the proposed  limited  amendments are  sufficient to 

resolve actual or perceived inconsistencies between the IAASB’s International Standards 

and the changes made by IESBA inissuing there vised IESBACode. 

Answer: 

 
In our opinion, the proposed amendments are reasonable to resolve possible  

inconsistencies between the IAASB International Standards and the changes made by 

IESBA in the revisedCode. 

 

 

1) Whether respondents believe that the proposed effective date of approximately 90 

days after the approval of the due process by the Public Interest Oversight Board is 

appropriate. 

Answer: 

 
In our opinion, the period of 90 days after the approval of the due process by the Board for 

the changes to take effect is reasonable. 


